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Dear Ms. IVIillman and Members of the Board, 

On behalf of the Mount Sinai Kravis Children's Hospital, the Child Life and 
Creative Arts Therapy Department and the pediatric patients and families we 
serve, thank you for your generous contribution to provide a brand new air 
hockey table for The Zone. 

The Child Life and Creative Arts Therapy Department is specially designed to 
provide therapeutic expressive arts and recreational activities that foster growth 
and development to ease pain and anxiety for hospitalized children. It is with 
support like yours that the child life and creative arts therapy program is able to 
bring distraction and therapeutic play to patients and families dealing with the 
stress and anxiety of hospitalization. The air hockey table is the most prized and 
played with item in the Zone and will get lots of use. 

Once again I would like to express our deepest gratitude for the donation in the 
amount of $769.99. We are extremely grateful to the Eugene Zitwer Foundation 
for its commitment in helping to bring cheer to patients and families at Mount 
Sinai Kravis Children's Hospital. 

Sincere|yp\ 

Lori Lerma, MA, CCLS 
KidZone TV Producer 
The Mount Sinai Kravis Children's Hospital 
1184 5th Avenue. Box 1153 
New York, NY 10029 
212-241-6975 
lori.lerma @ mounstinai.org 
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July 9, 2013 

Ms. Mary Z. Millman 
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 
50 Court St 
Ste 702 

Brooklyn, NY 11201-4859 

Dear Ms. Millman: 
I am proud to be a member of the Beth Israel community. Every day, I see extraordinary acts of skill and 
compassion performed by our talented physicians, nurses, researchers, and staff—each member of the team 
dedicated to serving the healthcare needs of our neighbors. New York City and beyond. 

I also witness and appreciate the very real impact that gifts like yours have on our hospital. Thank you for your 
gift of $1,513.00 to support our Child Life Program. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Since its founding more than 120 years ago, Beth Israel has grown from a community hospital serving the needs 
of a small, vulnerable population to a world-class treatment, teaching and research facility that combines 
medical excellence with clinical innovation. 

There is so much to be grateful for today at Beth Israel: extraordinary patient care; cutting-edge research; and a 
commitment to recruiting, educating, and retaining the next generation of medical professionals. Your support 
allows us to remain true to our long-standing mission—^to provide the highest quality of care with compassion 
and concern for patients and their families. 

On behalf of the entire Beth Israel community, thank you. You are helping to brighten the fiiture of healthcare. 

In accordance with provisions of the Federal Tax Code, we affirm that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this 
contribution dated Wednesday, June 26, 2013. Please feel free to contact the Development Department at 212-636-8400 should you have 

any questions or require additional information. 

Harris M . Nagler, MD, FACS 
President 

Beth Isroel Medical Center 
Beth Israel Brooklyn 
Roosevelt Hospital 
St. Luke's Hospital 
NY Eye and Ear Infirmary 
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July 9, 2013 

Ms. Sharon Weintraub Dashow 
Vice President, Treasurer 
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 
50 Court St 
Ste 702 

Brooklyn, NY 11201-4859 

Dear Ms. Weintraub Dashow: 
I am proud to be a member of the Beth Israel community. Every day, I see extraordinary acts of skill and 
compassion performed by our talented physicians, nurses, researchers, and staff—each member of the team 
dedicated to serving the healthcare needs of our neighbors. New York City and beyond. 

I also witness and appreciate the very real impact that gifts like yours have on our hospital. Thank you for your 
gift of $1,513.00 to support our Child Life Program. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Since its founding more than 120 years ago, Beth Israel has grown from a community hospital serving the needs 
of a small, vulnerable population to a world-class treatment, teaching and research facility that combines 
medical excellence with clinical innovation. 

There is so much to be grateful for today at Beth Israel: extraordinary patient care; cutting-edge research; and a 
commitment to recruiting, educating, and retaining the next generation of medical professionals. Your support 
allows us to remain true to our long-standing mission—^to provide the highest quality of care with compassion 
and concern for patients and their families. 

On behalf of the entire Beth Israel community, thank you. You are helping to brighten the future of healthcare. 

Sincerely, 

Harris M . Nagler, MD, FACS 
President 

In accordance with provisions of the Federal Tax Code, we affirm that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this 
contribution dated Wednesday, June 26, 2013. Please feel free to contact the Development Department at 212-636-8400 should you have 

any questions or require additional information. 

Continuum 
Health Partners 

Betfi Israel Medical Center 
Beth Israel Brooklyn 
Roosevelt Hospital 
St. Luke's Hospital 
NY Eye and Ear Infirmary 
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July 9, 2013 

Ms. Sharon W. Dashow 
Treasurer 
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 
50 Court St. Ste. 702 
Brooklyn, N Y 11201-4831 

Dear Ms. Dashow: 

Thank you for the gift o f $769.99 from The Eugene Zitwer Foundation to The Mount Sinai 
Hospital for the Child Life and Creative Arts Therapy Department. 

As you know, the Child Life Program seeks to minimize anxiety and stress for hospitalized 
children and their families wi th specially designed therapeutic programs. In addition to 
providing music, art and video activities for children, our work has been proven to enhance 
the healing process. We are so gratefial for your support o f this Program. On behalf of our 
medical staff and patients that we serve, thank you for this support. 

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service requirements, we confirm that no goods or 
services were provided in exchange for this contribution. 

Wi th gratitude, 

Mark Kostegan, FAHP 
Senior Vice President for Development 

MK:ccr 



Maimonides 
M e d ic a l C e n t er 

- 8 283-6000 w w w , m a i m o n i d e s m e d . org 

June 24, 2013 

Ms. Sharon Weintraub Dashow 
Treasurer 
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 
50 Court Street, Suite 702 
Brooklyn, New York 11201-4859 

Dear Ms. Weintraub Dashow, 

On behalf of the children and families at the Infants and Children's Hospital at 
Maimonides Medical Center, 1 would like to thank you for the funding provided to 
continue our weekend child life services. 

Your financial support helps us to continue our mission in providing recreational and 
therapeutic services to help improve the patient and families experience while 
hospitalized. 

Thanks you again for your support! 

Lenia Batas, LCAT, AT-BC, CCLS 
Director, Child Life Services 
Phone (718)283-6289 
lbatas(a),maimonidesmed.org 


